
Warren County seeks new member for County Ethics Board 
 
WARREN COUNTY, NY (10/30/24) -- The Warren County Board of Supervisors is seeking a 

volunteer to complete a vacant term on the Warren County Board of Ethics. The volunteer 

member must be a Municipal Officer or Employee and will serve as a primary member on the 

five-person panel to complete the vacant term which will expire on 12/31/2025. 

The Warren County Board of Ethics meets periodically to review complaints that are filed with 

the Board, review financial disclosure statements submitted by mandatory filers, and renders 

advisory opinions according to the Warren County Ethics and Disclosure Law.   

The Board of Ethics also makes recommendations in regard to the Code of Ethics for elected 

and non-elected employees of Warren County government.  

Members of the Board of Ethics are not financially compensated and are required to meet at 

least twice a year at Warren County Municipal Center.  

Members may not be an official, officer or committee person of a political party or hold any 

similar office or title in a political party.  

Volunteer applications must be submitted by November 30, 2024.  

Applications will be reviewed by members of the Warren County Board of Supervisors, and the 

candidate selected will serve a term ending December 31, 2025.   

Candidates interested in serving on this important county board should email a letter of 

interest and qualifications to the Warren County Administrator’s Office at 

delorenzot@warrencountyny.gov. 

 

https://www.warrencountyny.gov/sites/default/files/gov/ll/2022/Warren%20County%20Local%20Law%20No.%202%20of%202022_0.pdf
mailto:delorenzot@warrencountyny.gov

